STATE OF ILLINOIS
HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. ® SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 (217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111
August 5, 2016

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Kristen Barrish, V. P.

S.I.R Management, Inc.

6840 N. Lincoln Avenue
Lincolnwood, Illinois 60712

Re: Annual Progress Report Section 1110.760
Permit #14-008 — Neighbors Rehabilitation Center
Permit Holder: Neighbors Rehabilitation Center, LLC

Dear Ms. Barrish:

We are in receipt of your annual progress report dated August 2, 2016. Our records will show
that the annual progress report was received on August 3, 2016. Please note “A permit holder must
submit annual progress reports no earlier than 30 days before and no later than 30 days after each
anniversary date of the Board's approval of the permit until the project is completed.” (77 1AC
1130.760 (a)) Your permit was approved on June 3, 2014 and your annual progress report was
due no later than July 3, 2016. A reminder notice from our office was sent to you on April 28,
2016. Your annual progress report is considered late.

Jeannie Mitchell, the State Board’s Assistant General Counsel will contact you or your
representative about the compliance matter arising from the untimely submission of your annual
report. Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Jeannie Mitchell at
Jeannie.Mitchell@illinois.gov or 312.814.6226.

Sincerely,

'W‘B Qe

Kathy Olson, Board Chair
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board




